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Take a Moment   

Love is the only force capable of transforming an enemy into friend.  Martin Luther King  

Absence Line 
 If your child is going to be 
absent from school please 
phone the absentee line            
Ph 5439490. 

 5 March   Netball Trials 

9 March    Otago University Visit 2.20 pm 

10 March  NCEA Parent Information Evening 

11 March  Victoria University Visit 9.45 am  

13 March  Amalgamation Mass Garin College Gym               

        10.00am.  All Welcome  

Public Office 

Hours 8.15am 

ñ3.30pm          

Monday-Friday 

 

C A L E N D A R  

                        ...from the Relieving Principal Sheila Grainger 

Garin Notices 

Y10 Parents\Caregivers 
 Please note that there has 
been a change in the billing for 
the Y10 technology classes.  
This has resulted in all charges 
on the student accounts for 
technology  being reduced.  
If you had already paid the 
Technology donations, any cred-
it balance has been applied to 
the outstanding camp fees which 
were charged last week.  
At the bottom of your state-
ment you can see the transac-
tions for this period. 

Garin Netball Trials   
Saturday 5th and 19th of March in the Garin Gym 

 

8:10 am All senior players (note change of time for seniors) 
10:30 am Junior A/B players 
11:30 am All other junior players 
The uniform shop will be open between 8:30am - 9:30am then 

again between 12pm - 1pm to arrange playing uniforms.  

Aiming for Academic                                                  

Success 
As part of our academic pro-
gramme to help students monitor 
their own progress and set at-
tainable goals for NCEA we will 
be releasing the CREDIT 
WATCH and ACADEMIC       
PROFILES next week. 
There will be an assembly for 
Yr11 next Wednesday, Yr12 on 
the Friday and Yr13 the 
Wednesday after. They can be 
obtained from the http://
mail.garincollege.ac.nz/ webpage       
and we would encourage parents 
to be a part of this process. 
Follow-up by staff will be done 
a week after each assembly to  
ensure the documents have  
been  completed.  

Kia ora tatou! 
We have had another busy but successful week at school with Reconciliation Liturgy, A Safeguarding                   
Children Seminar and Athletics Day adding to our routine activities.  
Later in this newsletter is an invitation to another free seminar, this time around safeguarding our children on the 
internet.  This is a valuable opportunity to learn how to minimise the unsafe activities of our children. It is being held 
at Saxton Oval.  
Also attached as a PDF to this newsletter is the uniform code, which has been revised for clarity by the Board of 
Trustees.  In particular I would draw attention to the skirt length for girls, which is stated as "at the knee".  Please 
support us in our work by reinforcing this rule with your daughters. 
The Board are currently exercising due diligence with regard to the Principal appointment process and hope to have 
some news for you soon. 

200m Shanti Clarke 15yr Girls 28.6 sec 

200m Sarah Lane 12-13yr Girls 30.6 sec 

100m Matthew Stevenson 16+yr Boys 11.38 sec 

100m Duncan Drysdale 15yr Boys 12.12 sec 

200m Duncan Drysdale 15yr Boys 25.2 sec 

Shotput Ryan Churchill 14yr Boys 10.48 m 

 
 
 

            A great day out with full school participation with new records set.   

Hello to Parents, Staff and Friends of Garin,    
I want to give you a quick update on our search for Garin's next Princi-
pal.  The Board met on Tuesday to short list applicants for this very im-
portant role.  As the applications only closed on Friday 26th March, 
we had set ourselves a tight time frame.  The whole board participated in 
the discussions, and unanimously decided that we needed more time to 
research each of the applicants.  As a result, our candidate community 
presentations, scheduled for Friday 11th March, have been postponed.   
While the Board understands that this delay might be frustrating for 
students, staff and parents, we hope that everyone can appreciate that 
the Board's actions represent their total commitment to finding just the 
right person to lead Garin College. We wish to do a thorough job, and 
must take the time to do due diligence. Meanwhile Dr Grainger has our 
support as the relieving Principal and we thank you for your patience and 
continued support. 
I hope the term is going well for you and your families. Take care,  
Lisa Dunn 
Chair 

http://mail.garincollege.ac.nz/
http://mail.garincollege.ac.nz/


 


